Todd Doherty

Water Supply Planning Section
Colorado Water Conservation Board
1580 Logan Street, Suite 600
Denver, CO 80203

January 21, 2011
Dear Mr. Doherty,

The Yampa-White Basin Roundtable has reviewed and is in support of the Water Supply Reserve
Account Grant Application from the Moffat County Natural Resources Department. This project is
important to the Yampa-White Basin and Colorado since it will develop a comprehensive summary of
the basin’s consumptive and nonconsumptive water needs including spatial representation of these
needs. The project will identify potential projects and methods to meet the Yampa-White Basin’s future
water needs for both consumptive and nonconsumptive needs.

The application and supporting materials for this project should have been provided directly to you by
Moffat County Natural Resources Department and CDM. If you require additional information, please

contact me.

Sincerely,

Tom Gray
Yampa-White Basin Roundtable Chair



